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Voting by mail in Oregon is an important safeguard for our democracy considering 

recent attempts by some to suppress in-person votes. Requiring in-person voting 

would be an unreasonable burden on many whose workplaces do not give their 

workers ample time to vote in-person. I strongly oppose this measure. 


